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Our Trip To Clara Bog

On the 21st of October 2015 5th and 6th Class took a trip to Clara Bog, with our teacher Miss Leslie and our principal Miss O’ Connell. We had a lot of fun and learnt loads.One of the things I learnt was about sundews. A sundew is a plant. I also found out about a four spotted dragonfly. A four spotted dragonfly was around in the Jurassic Period.They basically are a HUGE dragonfly. They breathe through holes on their body and breathe oxygen.There are two types of bogs, there’s the blanket bog and a raised bog. Clara Bog is a raised bog. We caught three frogs, a lot of little fish and beetles. If you leave butter on a bog it will not go blue moulded or even disintegrated for over a hundred years. Clara Bog is NOT a bog for turf. There is a lot of Biodiversity at Clara Bog.

Everyone had a brilliant day at Clara Bog!

Thank you Miss Leslie and Miss O’ Connell(!

